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 Mrs Linda Park 
 Head Teacher 
 

      Education, Youth & Communities 
   Greenfaulds High School 
   Auchenkilns Road 
   Cumbernauld 
    G67 4AQ 
   

 

Dear parent/guardian,  
 
In light of recent concerns over online safety highlighted in the media, we felt it appropriate to 
organise an ‘Internet Safety Evening’. We will be focusing on some of the dangers our young 
people could be exposed to. We will also have one of our colleagues from Police Scotland who will 
help deliver the presentation on how to make the internet/social media safer for our young people. 
 
The event takes place Tuesday 19th of March at 6:30pm.   
 
From the evening it is hoped parents and our young people will have a greater understanding of 
how to protect themselves online.  
 
If you wish to attend can you return the tear of slip no later than Friday 15th of March.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Michael Bradley 
PT Pupil Support  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

I would like to attend the Internet Safety Evening on Tuesday 19th of March 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian:____________________________________ (Please Print Name) 

 

Pupils Name: ______________________________________       Class: ___________ 


